
 

 

Dear Members, 
  

Dollar Point Association – Tennis/Pickleball Court Rules – 5/8/20 
During State/County Shelter in Place Regulations 

  

Dollar Point Association has developed the following set of rules for use of tennis 
courts, during California’s move to Phase 2 Shelter-In-Place restrictions effective May 1, 
2020. Although the Association is authorizing some restricted use of recreational 
facilities, we are not endorsing their usage. As a primary at-risk population, all members 
should proceed with extreme caution in taking advantage of the reduced restrictions on 
activities outside your homes. The restrictions are to be self-policed and The 
Association will not provide any supervision. We will, however, modify the rules if we 
find flagrant violations of these rules or if California’s restrictions change. 

  
To play Tennis you must: 

1. Only play with members of the same household or other Association members; 
no guests allowed 

2. Not play if you are feeling ill, exhibiting symptoms of the coronavirus or if you 
have been in contact with someone who has had the virus in the last 14-days 

3. Bring your own water bottle to avoid using water fountains 

4. Avoid touching all hard surfaces whenever possible, including, gates, fences, 
door handles, benches, water fountains, etc. 

5. Bring your own sanitizer/disinfectant to wipe down any surface that you happen 
to touch during play 



6. Stay a minimum of 6-feet from other players and never make physical contact 
with them (this included handshakes, high-fives, etc.) 

7. If you need to sneeze or cough, do so into a tissue or upper sleeve 

  
It is Recommended to: 

1. Wash hands with soap or sanitizer before and after play 

2. Sanitize your racket grip before play 

3. Wear glove(s) while playing, especially on your free hand 

4. Use your racket/foot to pick up balls and hit them to your opponent. Avoid using 
your hands to pick up the balls 

5. Play with two cans of different numbered balls, allowing each server their own 
number 

 
Sincerely, 
 
The Dollar Point Association Board of Directors 


